
 
 

                       
 

Gospel  

I still have many things to say to you, but you cannot bear them 
now. When the Spirit of truth comes, he will guide you into all the 
truth; for he will not speak on his own, but will speak whatever he 
hears, and he will declare to you the things that are to come.  He will 
glorify me, because he will take what is mine and declare it to you.  All 
that the Father has is mine. For this reason I said that he will take what 
is mine and declare it to you.                                                 John 16:12-15 
 

For prayer & reflection… 

The whole story of creation, incarnation and our incorporation into 
Christ’s body tells us that God desires us, as if we were God, as if we 
were that unconditional response to God’s giving that God’s self makes 
in the life of the Trinity. We are created so that we may be caught up in 
this, so that we may grow into the wholehearted love of God by 
learning that God loves us as God loves God.                  Rowan Williams 
 

Welcome to Seacliff Uniting Church!                                                                                            
If you are new to the area, visiting friends or family, or on a holiday, to you we extend a 

warm welcome, and invite you to share fully in worship and fellowship.                                 
Our Minister is Peter Moss  8381 2943 
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Trinity Sunday 

http://www.textweek.com/mkjnacts/jn15_16.htm


  This Week at Seacliff 
Women’s Evening Fellowship                 7.30pm  Wed 25th May 
 

                                          What’s  News 
  
Women’s Evening Fellowship. 
Our meeting on Wednesday, next, 25th May, is to be a Guest 
Speaker from COTA and he will be speaking on “Moving Right 
Along”.  We hope all can be there and the Yellow Group are on 
duty.                                                                    Thank you Von.  
 

Packing Day,  
We only have two more weeks to collect for Packing Day.  The list 
of needs is on the Notice Board.  Donations can be given to Von 
at church or delivered to her place which is at 2 Lynton Ave. Nth 
Brighton. Or she will pick up goods if you wish. Her phone no. is 
8296 6790. 
  
COGS AND COFFEE 
Last Wednesday four regulars rode to Outer Harbour, then took 
the train to Brompton, before again mounting the saddle to ride 
through the West Parklands then back home alongside the 
Seaford line. This was a riding distance of about 55Km riding 
depending on where riders started.  The ride was very pleasant 
and easy. 
Next Wednesday we will meet at the Hallett Cove station at 9.22 
am for a ride via Reynella to Seaford.  New riders always 
welcome. Please direct enquiries to Warwick on 8296 5357 or 
0403 226 006. 
 
Long-weekend Stall 
As well as the Book Sale on the Long-weekend in June, the Day 
Fellowship ladies will hold a “Nick-nack” Stall to raise funds, on 
the Saturday..  They will also have a few cakes etc. as well.  If 
you can help these ladies in any way with donations of food or 
small nick-nacks this would be appreciated.  Any queries can be 
directed to Von or Rosemary 
 
 



MOVIEMATES 
The film chosen by Warwick(Smith) for our outing last Tuesday 
was Florence Foster Jenkins, a poignant,  funny film of a 
Pennsylvanian  and very rich socialite who  lived for music and 
supported every facet of music  during the earlier part of the 
twentieth century. 
She was an amateur singer who had no sense of rhythm, tempo  
and whose diction was an aberration. Her voice shattered glass! 
The film culminated in her grand concert in Carnegie Hall which 
she had hired for the night, 
Jenkins was played by Meryl Streep at the top of her game, her 
husband by a very competent Hugh Grant(forget Four Weddings 
and a Funeral) and Jenkins’s accompanist Cosme McMoon  
played beautifully by Simon Helbert (Big Bang Theory) 
!7 Moviemates attended and we agreed it was a good choice. 
                                                                                          Richard. 
                     Beyond Seacliff 
Rev Clarrie Hore celebrated his 100th birthday on Tuesday 10 
May this year – making him the oldest living Uniting Church 
minister in South Australia.  Clarrie began training at Wesley 
College in March 1945. Starting in 1947, Clarrie spent time in 
roles at Kingscote, Glanville and Wudinna. He was ordained on 8 
March 1950 and appointed to Cleve. Over the next 32 years, 
Clarrie held positions at churches located across South Australia 
– Summertown, Woodville Gardens, Ferryden Park, 
Campbelltown, Williamstown, Gawler River, Gawler West, Burra, 
Maitland, and finally, Highbury Street in Prospect. 
 “We give thanks to God for Clarrie’s gracious and faithful lifelong 
service to Christ and the church. We pray God’s blessing on 
Clarrie as he celebrates his 100 years with his family and friends!” 
 
SOUTH WESTERN SCHOOLS MINISTRY INC 
Chaplains’ Concert At Brighton Secondary School  - Special 
Interest Music Centre featuring Sinfonia, String Quartet Soloist & 
Symphony Orchestra. Sunday 3rd July 2016 from 1pm to 
2.30pm.  Admission  $10 Inc. refreshments after performance. 
Proceeds to support the work of Pastoral Support Workers 
in Our Local Schools. 
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Worship Leader for Today :  Peter Moss   

May 22 2016 Trinity Sunday Prv 8:1-4, 22-31 Ps 8 
Rom 5:1-5 Jn 16:12-15 . 
 Reminder for Stewards : 29.5.2016 
        Brian Gepp                      Margaret Tucker 

Church Office Information 
Open Thursday and Friday  

9.30am – 12.30pm 

 8296 1517 

Email:  seacliffuc-churchoffice@adam.com.au                                     
Website:  www.seacliffuc.org 

Items for the Newsletter 

Please email items to.  
deandixon7@bigpond.co
m  and seacliffuc- 
churchoffice @adam.com.au  
by 9.30am on Wednesdays. If 
you do not have access to email, 
please phone or call in at the 
church office and it will be 
forwarded for you.  

 

Contact Details – Peter Moss 

Peter is at the office in Wheatland 
House - Tuesdays, Fridays, and usually 
Wednesday or Thursday mornings; 
Office : 8296 1517. If he's not in the 
office, you are welcome to ring him at 
home and leave a message if he's not 

there. Home : 8381 2943  Email: 
peter.moss.534@gmail.com 

Welcome to our Church.                                                                           
There are a few things you need to know especially if you are a visitor.                      
Fire exits are marked. Please take note. In the case of an emergency 
evacuation please gather on the Western Lawns under the Pine Tree.            
St John First Aid Kit - on top of the pigeon holes up from the ramp. 
Toilets are available through the door front right of the Worship Area 
or out through the turn around point on the ramp.                                     
Morning tea is held after the service – we hope you will join with us. 
Children normally leave for the children’s programme after the 
children’s talk during the Service. More information  is available from 
the Steward’s Table and displays scattered around “The Middle Hall”. 
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